APPENDIX 6

82 Bedale Avenue
Billingham

523 1AL

2™ September 2016

Dear Sir/Madam

| write to advise of my ohjection to the Traffic Regulation Order advertised within the Herald & Post
Newspaper dated 1% September which advises of the intention to implement a no waiting zone on
Bedatle Avenue, Billingham outside of the Bungalows and the nursing home on the other side of the
road,

i urge you to think about us residents of the bungalows we are all in later years of our lives and most
of us have home help or nurses visiting regularly as weil our visitors and putting this parking
restriction into force wiil have a detrimental effect on me as well as the other residents.

t am a 67 year old widow and would not manage without my family and friends visiting me regutarly.
Recently a sign was put up in the cul-de-sac on the wall stating that the area within the cul-de-sac is
parking for residents only, this has led to alf of ey family being forced to park on the main road at
the front of the bungalows which Is the only place to park. If a ‘no waiting zone’ is put on to the road
at the front of bungalows where are my visitors supposed ta park?

Even if the parking area in the bungalows is opened up to allow visitors to park within the cul-de-sac,
there are 10 bungalows and 5 of us have cars and there is only enough parking for 4 cars, if all of the
residents who have cars are parked in the spaces there is no parking for visitors anywhere other
than outside the houses of people further up Bedale Avenue,

Please take this letter into consideration and re-think your intention to restrict the parking in this
area, | feel it may be a better option to perhaps restrict parking on the road during the school drop
off and pick up times only, allowing my visitors to park there at afl other times.

Yours sincerely

y’?f/.ﬂfww_u_

Jean Harper
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BOROUGH COUNCIL

Economic Regeneration and Transport

PO Box 229, Kingsway House,
West Precinct, Billingham
T523 2YL

Tel: {01642) 526709

Fax: (01642} 526713

My Ref: TS/T/15/1 DX 60611

Your Ref; ) Postcode for Sat Nav purposes:
Please ask for: Peter Fleming T823 2NX

Tel: 01642 526737

Email: EGDS@stockton.gov.uk

21 Seplember 2016

Dear Mrs Harper,

THE BOROUGH OF STOCKTON-ON-TEES BEDALE AVENUE, BILLINGHAM ~ PROHIBITION
OF WAITING ORDER 2016

Further 1o your recent letter objecting to the proposed waiting restrictions on Bedale Avenue
received by Legal Services and forwarded on to Network Safety for consideration. 1 will take this
opportunity {o give you the background in respect of this scheme.

The proposed extension to the existing double yellow lines and the addition of further ones have
been requested by the local bus operators due to concerns they have with parking in these areas
which is causing difficulties for the safe movement of buses. The nearby nursing home has also
expressed concerns with vehicles parking and blocking the entrance to their car park.

i understand that your concerns with regards to the provision of no waiting at any time restrictions
on Bedale Avenue relate to the impact it would have on residents from the bungalows. | can inform
you that it is proposed that there will be a break in the restrictions ouiside the bungalows which will
stilt allow for around 4 vehicles to park. | have enclosed a plan of the original proposals which
shows the location of the restrictions.

Given the above, the next stage is to ask you to consider your objection. Shouid you wish your
objection to stand; the item will be referred to the Counicil's Appeals and Complaints Committee,
The Commiittee is independent to the Traffic Regulation Order process, and as an objeclor you

Mrs J Harper

82 Bedale Avenue
Billingham

TS23 1AL

& 7Y, INVESTORS
LN PEOPLE | Siver



Stockton-on-lees ) )
BOROUGH COUNCIL Economic Regeneration and Transport

would be given every opporiunity to address the Committee. The alternative is to formally withdraw
your objection. A reply slip and pre-paid envelope are enclosed for you to indicate your intentions.

| would be grateful if you could return your completed reply slip within 10 working days of this
letter.

If you require any further information please contact Peter Fleming on 01642 526737.

Yours faithfuily,

Mark Gillson
Principal Engineer Network Safety

CC: Councillor J O'Donneli
Councillor M Smith
Billingham Town Council
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To: Principal Engineer — Network Safety
Stockton On Tees Borcough Council
Development & Regeneration
PO Box 229
Kingsway House
West Precinct
Billingham
TS23 2YL

Ref: TS/T/15/1

Dear Mr Gillson

THE BOROUGH OF STOCKTON-ON-TEES BEDALE AVENUE, BILLINGHAM
— PROHIBITION OF WAITING ORDER 2016

With reference to my letter of 2 September 2016 to the Council’s Legal Services
regarding the above proposals:-

1. | wish my objection to be considered by the ’
Council’'s Appeals and Complaints Committee YES/NG*

2. | wish to withdraw my objection to the
proposed resftrictions YRSINO*

(* Please delete as appropriate).

Postcode:

Date: ... e T e

Please return in the pre-paid envelope within 10 working days.



79 Mialvern Road
Billingham

TS23 2PQ
2™ September 2016

Dear Sir/Madam

{ write {o advise of my objection to the Traffic Regulation Order advertised within the Herald & pPost
Newspaper dated 1* September which advises of the intention to implement a no waiting zone on
Bedale Avenue, Billingham outside of the Bungalows and the nursing home an the other side of the

roadd.

{ urge you to think about the residents of the bungalows who are elderly and where most have hame
help or nurses visiting regularly as well as their visitors and putting this parking restriction into force
will have a direct effect on them.

My mother lives in the bungalows and has regular visits from her aff of har family, sheis a 67 vear
old widow and relies heavily on us to assist her. Recently a sign was put up in the cul-de-sac on the
wall making clear note that the area within the cul-de-sac is for residents only parking, this has led to
alt of the family being forced to park on the main road at the front of the bungalows which is the
only place te park. & ‘no wailing zone” is put on o the road af the front of bungalows where are

the visitors supposed to park?

Even if the parking area is opened up o allow visitors to park within the cul-de-sac, there are 10
bungalows and only adequate parking {alfowing for turning space) far 4 cars, if all of the residents
who have cars are parked there is no parking for visitors i the nearby vicinity,

Please take this letter into consideration and re-think your intention to restrict the parking in this
area, it may be an option o restrict parking on the road during the school drop off and pick up

times.

Thank you

R

Adison Welford



Economic Regeneration and Transport

BOROUGH COUNCIL

PO Box 229, Kingsway House,
West Precinct, Billingham
T823 2YL

Tel: (01642) 526709

Fax: (01642) 526713

My Ref; TS/T/15/1 DX 60611

Your Ref: ‘ Postcode for Sat Nav purposes:
Ploase ask for: Peter Fleming TS23 2NX

Tel: 01642 526737

Email: EGDS@stockion.gov.uk

21 September 2016

Dear Mrs Welford,

THE BOROUGH OF STOCKTON-ON-TEES BEDALE AVENUE, BILLINGHAM - PROHIBITION
OF WAITING ORDER 2016

Further to your recent letter objecting to the proposed waiting restrictions on Bedale Avenue
received by Legal Services and forwarded on to Network Safety for consideration. | will take this

opportunity fo give you the background in respect of this scheme.

The proposed extension to the existing double yellow lines and the addition of further ones have
been requested by the local bus operators due to concerns they have with parking in these areas
which is causing difficulties for the safe movement of buses. The nearby nursing home has also
expressed concerns with vehicles parking and blocking the entrance to their car park.

| understand that your concerns with regards to the provision of no waiting at any time restrictions
on Bedale Avenue relate to the impact it would have on residents from the bungalows. | can inform
you that it is proposed that there will be a break in the restrictions outside the bungalows which wilt
still allow for around 4 vehicles to park. | have enclosed a plan of the original proposals which

shows the location of the restrictions.

Given the above, the next stage is to ask you to consider your objection. Should you wish your
objection to stand; the item will be referred to the Council's Appeals and Complaints Committee.
The Committee is independent to the Traffic Regulation Order process, and as an objector you

Mrs A Welford
79 Malvern Road
Billingham

TS23 2PQ
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BOROUGH COUNCIL Economic Regeneration and Transport

would be given every opportunity to address the Commitiee. The alternative is to formally withdraw
your objection. A reply slip and pre-paid envelope are enclosed for you 1o indicate your intentions.

| would be grateful if you could return your completed reply slip within 10 working days of this
letter.

If you require any further information please contact Peter Fleming on 01642 526737.

Yours faithfully,

Mark Gillson
Principal Engineer Network Safety

CC:. Councillor J O'Donnell
Councillor M Smith
Billingham Town Council
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